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A WORD FROM US

Thank you all for your participation in our Kids Helping Communities initiative
this summer! Your generosity helped support families in need through Feeding

America. We are grateful for the opportunity to watch our students serve
others these past few weeks and appreciate the role you all had in this.    We

still have a few more weeks of summer and our teachers are hard at work
preparing our classrooms for the new school year. Please let us know if you

have any questions or concerns in the interim.
Sincerely,

Administration Team



YOU ARE SO MUCH SUNSHINE IN EVERY SQUARE INCH.

-WALT WHITMAN

JULY IN REVIEW

It's been a hot month, but we're keeping
cool with splash days and shady hangouts
on the playground. Our toddlers pretended
to be pirates searching for treasure, our
infants went to outer space, our beginners
unearthed dinosaurs, and our preschoolers
went on a safari! We are keeping busy, but
always making time for a quick happy
dance when mom and dad come to pick us
up at the end of a long day.

We are looking forward to one more month
of soaking up the sun, but also gearing up
for the start of the new school year at the
end of August. We're keeping the learning
and the fun going! Thank you for all your
continued support!



TAKE A NOTE...

July Birthdays

James S. turns 3 on July 2
Carver L. turns 1 on July 6

Ms. Cassie's birthday is July 10
Landon C. turns 3 on July 13
Lillian C. turns 5 on July 24.

The health and safety of our children and families is always our highest priority. To
mitigate the risks of COVID-19 while children are in our care, we have adopted additional
health and safety measures based on CDC guidelines, state and local regulations, and the

American Academy of Pediatrics. Visit our school website to learn more information.

We know that summer is a busy time for our families, and want to communicate school
happenings as clearly as possible to ensure that no one is left out. As a reminder, daily

reports are sent via email each day, but our Links 2 Home app keeps all school
communications in one place and is always accessible. The app also allows to you

communicate absences to your child’s teacher, leave drop-off notes, and read teacher
and administrative notes in detail.If you’re not a current app user, we encourage you to
visit the Apple App Store or Google Play Store to download the app today. You will need
to login with the email address you use for Alma. Please let us know if you have issues

logging into Links 2 Home!

HEALTH & SAFETY MEASURES

LINKS 2 HOME



IMPORTANT DATES

August 3, 10, 17, and 24: Toddler 2 Splash Day
August 4, 11, 18, and 25: Intermediate Splash Day

August 5, 12, 19, and 26: Pre-K Splash Day
August 6, 13, 20, and 27: Beginner Splash Day

August 7, 14, 21, and 27: Combo Splash Day

LOOKING AHEAD

August
Birthdays

Eliana K. turns 4 on August 7
Jack T. turns 4 on August 19

Elena K. turns 5 on August 25

Splash Days

Other Important Dates
August 10-14: online meet-the-teacher conferences

(details coming soon)
August 28: CLOSED for professional development
August 28: online meet-the-teacher conferences

(details coming soon)
August 31: Transition Day

September 7: CLOSED for Labor Day


